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Michael Flint is the heir hunter of last resort. A forensic genealogist and former clandestine agent
specializing in high-end private investigations, he promises clients he can find anyone, anytime,
anywhere—dead or alive. Laura Oakwood stands to lose more than $50 million in mineral royalties if she’s
not found within seventy-two hours. But she presents an extra challenge: she’s been running from the law
due to her involvement in a deadly armed robbery twenty-eight years ago.

Texas oil baron Sebastian Shaw desperately needs Laura’s signature to take over her family’s oil fields. And
Shaw’s bitter rival, Felix Crane, will do anything to keep that from happening. In a hunt stretching from
dusty, hot West Texas to snowy Saskatchewan, Flint finds himself caught in the cross fire between dueling
tycoons and avaricious mercenaries out for their own piece of the pie.

On Flint’s side? A knack for keeping himself alive, a hard-won moral code, and buried questions about his
own family that drive everything he does. As Flint tracks Laura, he delves into his own murky history, whose
secrets he is only now beginning to uncover.
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From reader reviews:

Pam Wright:

Why don't make it to become your habit? Right now, try to ready your time to do the important act, like
looking for your favorite guide and reading a book. Beside you can solve your long lasting problem; you can
add your knowledge by the e-book entitled Blood Trails. Try to the actual book Blood Trails as your buddy.
It means that it can to be your friend when you really feel alone and beside those of course make you smarter
than in the past. Yeah, it is very fortuned in your case. The book makes you more confidence because you
can know anything by the book. So , let me make new experience as well as knowledge with this book.

Winnie Logan:

Nowadays reading books become more and more than want or need but also get a life style. This reading
behavior give you lot of advantages. Associate programs you got of course the knowledge the actual
information inside the book that improve your knowledge and information. The data you get based on what
kind of publication you read, if you want drive more knowledge just go with knowledge books but if you
want experience happy read one along with theme for entertaining such as comic or novel. Often the Blood
Trails is kind of publication which is giving the reader erratic experience.

Donna Bohannon:

The reserve untitled Blood Trails is the guide that recommended to you to see. You can see the quality of the
guide content that will be shown to an individual. The language that writer use to explained their ideas are
easily to understand. The writer was did a lot of exploration when write the book, so the information that
they share to you is absolutely accurate. You also can get the e-book of Blood Trails from the publisher to
make you much more enjoy free time.

Joseph Langley:

This Blood Trails is fresh way for you who has attention to look for some information given it relief your
hunger details. Getting deeper you into it getting knowledge more you know or you who still having little bit
of digest in reading this Blood Trails can be the light food for you because the information inside this kind of
book is easy to get by simply anyone. These books develop itself in the form and that is reachable by anyone,
that's why I mean in the e-book form. People who think that in guide form make them feel drowsy even
dizzy this e-book is the answer. So there is absolutely no in reading a reserve especially this one. You can
find actually looking for. It should be here for you. So , don't miss it! Just read this e-book style for your
better life and knowledge.
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